






 Are you being called to Serve? 
Giving of oneself is the greatest gift  

we can do to honor God. 
 

As our Masses grow, so does our need for  
Eucharistic Ministers and Lectors 

  
If you  feel called to serve, please email Anna at 
 anna@seaschurch.com or call the parish office  

at 210-698-1941.  
 

  
 

 
Eucharistic Ministry Training Class  

 Sunday, June 13 at 3:00 pm  
in the church 

 
     

               Lector Training Class  
      Sunday, June 20 at 3:00 pm  

         in the church 

Congratulations  
 

Our  
SEAS Knights of Columbus 

are proud to  
recognize the 2021 winners 

of the  
Ernie Murphy Scholarships. 

 
 
Thomas  Houle:  Texas A&M University 
 
Andrea DiTrolio :  Thomas Aquinas College, 
   John Paul the Great  
   Catholic University in  
   California and University 
   of Texas in San Antonio  
 
Sydney Behrens: Baylor University 
 
The Knights of Columbus congratulates all the 
applicants. As you continue your education our 
best wishes and prayers be with you always. 
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